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Dean Reidt, a member of the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise, regularly  

demonstrates his care and compassion to those in need throughout the  

world with his yearly financial contributions to The Rotary Foundation. 

 

                                           During the club’s regular meeting on March  

                                           01, Brad Serl, the Rotary Club of Kelowna  

                                           Sunrise Foundation Chair, recognized Dean for once again  

                                           contributing an additional yearly contribution of US$1,000 to  

                                           the Foundation in support of its humanitarian service around  

                                           the world.   

 

                                           Since becoming a member of Rotary International with a  

                                           membership with the club, Dean has now donated over  

                                           US$4,000.  In doing so, Dean was recognized for the fourth   

                                           year in a row as a Paul Harris Society (PHS) member which  

                                           signifies his contributions of at least US$1,000 during each 

Rotary year since the Rotary year 2019-20.   

 

Brad Serl extended his congratulations and thanks to Dean with the presentation of a Paul 

Harris Fellow + 3 (PHF+3) Sapphire pin for his additional US$1,000 contribution.  

 

Dean is one of eight club members who presently achieve a yearly Paul Harris Society level 

with a contribution of US$1,000 or more for each Rotary year as members of Rotary 

International. 

 

 


